
       

 

                Cambourne Bowls 

Report for 2021 

We will finish our season on Thursday 16th September and restart towards the end of April next year. 

Sadly we had to withdraw from the Men’s Division of the Cambridge Business House League due to 

lack of numbers however there has been a resurgence of interest and we have reapplied to join the 

league for 2022. There has been a small increase in interest in playing bowls for the current season 

so we are moving in the right direction.  We have increased our exposure on social media such as 

Cambourne Information, Facebook and the Cambourne Crier and this is definitely helping.  

 Our eventual aim is to enter at least one other local league but this would require a team of twelve 

players.  Sadly our current membership cannot support this on a regular basis but we are hopeful of 

an increase in membership as our population continues to expand. 

We wish to place on record our thanks to the Town Council and to the groundstaff for maintaining 

the green and facilities which are as good as any in the district. 

 

 

Robin Bailey 

Bowls Secretary   Sept 2021 


